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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Trip to Bat caves at Beer 

Please could completed permission slips be returned to the school office by Friday 12th March? 

 

School Church Service at St Winifred’s 

Nigel Freathy will be leading our School Easter Church Service on Wednesday 31st March (2:45 – 

3:15pm) 

 

Bag2School 

In order to raise additional funds for the school the PTFA will be running the ‘Bag2School’ scheme 

for the next two weeks. We would be very grateful for any unwanted good quality second hand 

clothing that you simply return to the school by 24th March in the bag provided. 

 

Forthcoming Girl Guide Event – ‘Only Girls Allowed’ 

All Girl Guiding units in the Axe Valley are working together to put on a once in a life time show to 

celebrate the unique occasion of 100 years of Girl Guiding.  The show will celebrate girl power over 

the last 100 years and is a fun production which is almost certainly guaranteed to make you laugh!  

There will be some   girls from Branscombe Primary starring in the event.  The aim of the event is not 

only to give the girls an opportunity to work together but also to carry forward a memory of this 

special occasion.  The show is on Saturday 20th March 2010 at Colyton Town Hall with two 

performances starting at 2pm and again at 7pm and your support would be very welcomed.  Tickets 

are on sale from Bryne Jones Seaton and Colyton Pharmacy, £4 adults, £2 children.   

 

Branscombe Church Mothers day Service 

Parents and children are very welcome to attend the Mothers Day Service at St Winifred’s Church on 

Sunday 14th March. 

 

 

Thread Worm 

There has been a reported case of thread worm in Class 1 and we would therefore advise parents to 

check their children. 

 

 

 

Achievements to Celebrate 

Branscombe Waves Award: 
 

Bethany: for being sensible and playing well with others. 

Fred: for working hard in his One to One tuition sessions. 

Sid: for being well organised and enthusiastic about his learning. 

Xander: for being well organised and enthusiastic about his learning. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any concerns, ideas or suggestions. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

From the staff at Branscombe Primary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming events: 

Branscombe Church Mothers Day Service - Parents and children are very welcome to attend the 

Mothers Day Service at the church on Sunday 14th March. 

Whole school trip to the bat caves in Beer - Wednesday 17th March (am) – water proof and sensible 

walking shoes required.  

Parents Forum - Wednesday 17th March 3:15 – 4:15pm in Class 2. (child care will be provided) 

PTFA Quiz / Raffle - Friday 19th March 9:00pm at the Masons Arms.  

You are allowed to have up to four people in each team. The entry cost will be £2.50 per person. 

Any donations for raffle prizes will be gratefully received. 

Activity Action Hour Afternoon – Monday 29th March (pm) 

School Easter Service at St Winifred’s – Wednesday 31st March  2:45 – 3 :15pm 


